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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY

NUCLEAR GROUP HEADQUARTERS
05565 CHESTERBROOK ELVD
WAYNE, PA 15087-5691

(215) 6406000
January 10, 1991

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278
50-352
50~353

Licensec Nos. DPR-44
DPR~56
NPF~39
NPF~85%

U.8., Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Generic Letter 88-14, “Instrument Air Supply
System Problems Affecting Safety-Related Dguipment"
Clarification of Final Report Submittal Dute

Dear 8ir:

In a letter dated Feburary 13, 1989, Philadelphia Electric
Company (PECo) responded to Generic Letter 88-14, “"Instrument Air
Supply System Problems Aftoctin? Safety-Related Equipment." Thia
response identified several actions to be completed and stated that
"a summary report will be submitted by 60 days following restart
from the next refueling outage of Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station,
Unit 3,.." The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) response dated
May 23, 1990 stated that a summary report on all actions taken at
Peach Bottom and Limerick will be submitted in the summer of 1991.

it appears that the summer of 1991 date was based on the
use of the PBAPS Unit 2 outage schedule. Based on the current PBAPS
Unit 3 outage schedule, we anticipate that a final response will be
submitted in early 1992. The current scheduled end date for the
Unit 3 refueling cutage is December 6, 1991, This date is a
clarification of our commitment in the February 13, 1989 Generic
Letter B8-14 response,

Very truly yours,
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G. J! Beck

Manager, Licensing

Nuclear Engineering and Services
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cet T. T, Martin, Administrator, Region I, USNRC
J. J. Lyash, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, PBAPS
T. J. Kenny, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, LGS



